
 
 

Reference: I034697 
 

Strategic Agreement between Torbay and South Devon NHS Foundation Trust and 
Torbay Council/South Devon and Torbay Clinical Commissioning Group 
 
This is the Strategic Agreement with Torbay and South Devon NHS Foundation Trust 
which provides health and care on behalf of two commissioners - Torbay Council and 
South Devon and Torbay Clinical Commissioning Group. The Agreement outlines the 
outcomes which will be delivered within the financial envelope agreed and, specifically for 
the Council, gives transparency to the delivery of Adult Social Services on behalf of the 
Council. 

Wards affected: All Wards 

Consultees: 
Overview and Scrutiny Board 

Means of Consultation: Meetings and circulation of papers. 

Documents to be 
considered: 

There are currently no documents published.  All documents 
will normally be published at least five clear working days 
before the meeting.  Where documents are not available five 
clear working days before the meeting, the documents will be 
published at the same time as they are made available to the 
decision maker. 

Responsible Executive 
Lead and Officer: 

Executive Lead for Adults and Children (Councillor Julien 
Parrott) 
 
Director of Adult Services (Caroline Taylor) 
 

Link to targeted actions: Protecting and supporting vulnerable adults 

Reason for inclusion in 
the Forward Plan:  

Policy Framework 

Decision Maker: Council 

Intended Decision Date: 22 Feb 2018 

If you want to make 
representations contact: 

Caroline Taylor, Director of Adult Services, Torbay Council, 
1st Floor South, Tor Hill House, c/o Town Hall, Torquay, TQ1 
3DR, telephone (01803) 208949, email 
caroline.taylor@torbay.gov.uk 


